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Subject: FW: for urgent att:
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Sent: 29 December 2014 14:24
To: Licensing
Cc:
Su

Proposed Supermarket development - Cafe o'Clay - 122 Broomhill Road.

I strongly object to the application that has been made for an Off Sales Licence for a possible supermarket
development at 122 Broomhill Road.

Within a ten minute walk around this area we have a Sainsbury's Local, a Tesco Local, a Co-op Local and a Spar
Local, quite apart from the privately owned newsagent/general grocer shop on Broomhill Road.

All these 5 shops have Off Sales Licences. That is a lot of easily accessed licensed premises very close to hand,
not to mention the licensed Spar in St Swithin Street (again within a ten minute walk).

We are also very close to Mannofield and its licensed shops, and to Bridge of Dee shopping.

We really do not need yet this Off-sales facility in Broomhill Road, let alone another 'supermarket' in a totally
inappropriate place

PLEASE reject this application!
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